
 
Dear Patients and Friends: 
Spring is just around the corner! 
We want to personally thank you 
for being patients at Baker 
Cosmetic & Family Dentistry. 

 
As you probably know, our number 
one goal here is to provide the 
absolute best dental care available 
in a professional yet comfortable 
setting. We hope you will agree that 
we are meeting this goal. 
Did you know that new patients 
generally find out about our 
practice through word of mouth 
from patients like you? We would 
like to grow our patient base with 
people who would be interested in 
receiving the type of dental care 
that you have become accustomed 
to.  
Our way of thanking you for Three 
referrals (those who make an 
appointment and have their first 
visit with us) is your choice of 
either:  One Opalescence 
Whitening kit (includes custom 
trays and product) !--Or-- one 
Sonicare Flexcare Plus 
toothbrush!! 
 
 
 

 

 
There are a few easy ways to 
introduce people you know to our 
practice. 
1. Go to our website at   
www.marthabakerdds.com 
2.Call our office at 952-926-7696 
3. Ask them to “like”our Facebook        
page. We have regular updates on 
our practice and great contests!! 
 
News for the New Year: 
Our progress benefits you, our 
patients! 
Dr. Baker is placing Nobel Biocare 
Dental Implants as well as 
restoring already placed implants 
with beautiful state-of-the-art 
crowns that impeccably match your 
other teeth.  We offer free 
consultations for anyone you 
might know who is missing teeth or 
will need to have a tooth replaced. 
 
Digital X-rays are Here! 
No more film! No more waiting! 
80% less radiation! Better 
diagnosis. 
 
Magnification: 
Dr. Baker has added 4.0 
magnification to do her exams so 
she can detect failing fillings and 
cavities before they get larger and 
create more trouble.  
 


